REGENCY

Dear Regency Friends and Families,

Regency at Augusta completed our first round of COVID testing on all our residents and team members on Monday October 26, 2020. We are happy to report that All residents and team members tested have negative results at this time.

We are working to set up the retest for all residents and staff in 1 week to ensure that community remains COVID free. We will keep you informed of the upcoming retest date as soon as we have it confirmed. A Point Prevalence Survey (PPS) captures information at a single point in time. Residents who potentially test negative on the day of the survey could be incubating COVID-19 and later test positive. In a rapidly involving situation, as we see with COVID-19, those who test positive/negative for the virus can change day by day.

At this time, we have to keep our current restrictions and processes in place, including wearing masks at all times, screening residents and team members daily, restricting visitors and practicing social distancing. We feel keeping these essential measures in place will continue to keep our residents safe.

We are thankful for the continued support of our families and community during this time.

If you have any questions, we are here for you. Please call us at 540-456-9857.

Kind Regards,

Vickie Conner, LPN, ALFA

Executive Director, Regency at Augusta